
SOUTH CAROLINA COASTAL SENIORS 
Mark Shanley, Membership Director 

107 Nutmeg Way 
Summerville, SC 29485     

 

DATE:    July 1, 2021  

TO:   All active SC Coastal Seniors Members  

Subject:  2021/2022 Dues Notice  

 

In anticipation of the annual membership renewal process, the SCCS Board of Directors made the 

following decisions that affect 2021/2022 membership: 

A) Approved retaining the annual dues at $50 with an active membership cap of 225 members. 

 

B) Established an Application Priority List (APL) where new applicants will be held in priority order 

based on the date of application when the active membership level is at 225 members. As 

openings occur, APL applicants will be added in order of their original application date. 

 

C) Set July 1 as the start for annual dues renewal notices with the dues payment deadline of 

September 15.  

a. Non-renewing members are asked to notify the Membership Director of their intention 

to terminate their membership as soon as possible so that applicants on the APL can be 

invited, processed, and play in the season opening tournament in October.  

b. If checks have not been received by September 15, past members will be considered 

as NOT RENEWING and will be removed from the Active Player Roster.  

c. Checks are payable to SC Coastal Seniors and returned to Mark Shanley, SCCS 

Membership Director, 107 Nutmeg Way, Summerville, SC 29485.  

 

D) Monthly Tournament Fees have been increased for the 2021/2022 season to reflect the 

increased fees being charged by host golf courses. The tournament fee has been standardized at 

$50, with the exception of the annual tournament for which special fees apply. 

 

E) Volunteers are solicited for individuals who would like to be considered to serve on the SCCS 

Board of Directors. If interested, please contact the SCCS Vice President, Terry Allen by mail at 

235 Renau Blvd, Summerville, SC 29483-5180, by phone at (603) 930-1195, or by email at 

tjallen4127@gmail.com. Board members are elected by the general membership at the annual 

tournament and business meeting held in October. 

 

mailto:tjallen4127@gmail.com

